
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – January 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Had our first meeting for 2024 with 11 members 
present.  Starting the new year off pretty good.   
  
First off DUES ARE DUE AND PAYABLE AT 
THE MEETINGS OR MAILED IN TO GEORGE 
WALKO AT HIS ADDRESS LISTED ON THE 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION.  Which we are 
requiring all members to fill out and turn in with 
their dues.  Dues are $15.00 for a family 
membership.  We have to do this to update all 

records for members. 
  
The election of officers will be held at the club members only spring picnic and 
hunt.  This was voted on and passed as we have more members attending this 
event to be able to vote.   
  
Some nominees are as following:  Mike Pisciotta for Vice President 
                                                           George Walko for Vice Prersident 
                                                           Chris Macking for Treasurer 
                                                           By Derr for President 
  
Pat Bidding has contacted the Germania Hose Company for the use of their 
fields and waiting for an answer.  This doesn't mean we should stop looking for 
other available fields as we have to make up our minds on where the open hunt 
will take place in August.  Also we need to find a food vendor! 
  
Finds of the month for December,2023:  Coin----Pat Bidding---2cent 
                                                                     Misc.----Token ---Mike Mazur 
  
Year end Award for Finds of the Month:  Coin---Pat Bidding 
                                                                     Misc---Mike Mazur 
                                                                     Jewelry---Pat Bidding 
  
January 2024 Finds of the Month:   Coin---Mike Mazur 
                                                            Misc---Nick Bidding 
                                                            Jewelry---Pat Bidding 
  
Congratulations to the winners! 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



NEXT MEETING WILL BE FEBRUARY 12, 2024 AT 2PM  in our usual meeting 
place. 
  
Don't forget we need nominations for all positions of officers. 
  
I will contact Ken Goss for dates for our Spring Picnic and Hunt. 
  
Thats all for now. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr


